
Church Online Sundays @8 & 9:30 AM on our website, app, and YouTube channel.  
Visit tumchtown.org/on-demand or YouTube.com/trinityumchummelstownpa  

or listen on the radio @10 AM on 91.1 WMSS FM. 
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8 AM-12 PM & 1:30-4 PM, 
Friday-Closed 

Ph: 717-566-0252 
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“Salty and Luminous” 

Matthew 5:13-16 

Aug. 24, 2025                

Card Shower 

Help disciple Betty Detweiler celebrate her 100th birthday on Sept. 7 by 
sending her a birthday card. Contact the church office, 717-566-0252, to 
receive Doris’ address. 
 
Congregational Care Needs and Pastoral Emergencies 

Need a meal or transportation? Assistance is available for our Trinity family. 
Call the care scheduler at 717-566-0252, option 5. 
 
Altar Flowers 

Presented in loving memory of her mother, Shirley Patrick, by Sherry Purch. 
 

Radio Broadcast 91.1 WMSS FM, Sundays at 10 AM 

Presented in memory of Sam and Janet Dundore’s anniversary by the  
Dundore family. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



WELCOME TO TRINITY! 
We’re so glad you chose to worship here today! First-time guests are 
invited to complete a “New Here” card found in the pew back and re-
turn it to any Hospitality Team member for a special gift. Our team 
(wearing badges) can assist with locating a restroom or the nursery 
(open to infants to age 3). We pray you’ll experience the warmth of fam-
ily and presence of the Holy Spirit as we worship our Lord! 

KNOW 

Mission Focus: Raising Hope-Ukraine 

Trinity is in year 10 of a 10-year covenant with Raising Hope, Ukraine. Rais-
ing Hope works to share Jesus with those hurting by assisting traveling refu-
gees fleeing the war as well as soldiers fighting for Ukraine. Raising Hope 
crisis centers sustain families/refugees during this uncertain. With your help, 
they supply the centers with food, assist soldiers with equipment needs, and 
much more. To learn more, visit raisinghopeukraine.com. 
 
One Combined Service—Sunday, Sept. 7, 10 AM 

We’ll gather in the sanctuary as a community to kick off our 
September series “Homecoming”. This special service will in-
clude participation by some past Trinity disciples and clergy. 
Our annual picnic will follow the service. Please RSVP for the 
picnic by Wednesday, Sept. 3, by marking the Connect Card 
or scanning the QR code. Kids Sunday School will not meet that day. Adults, 
check with your Sunday School leader regarding your class.  

Homecoming Bash—Sunday, Sept. 14, 6-8 PM  

Everyone’s invited to a fun evening with our church community as we cele-
brate the start of a new ministry year with a “Homecoming.” We’ll enjoy light 
refreshments (not a dinner), music, games, and more. It’s a chance to dress up 
and enjoy time with others in celebration! Hope you can make it! 
 

GROW 

First Grade Bible Presentation—Sunday, Sept. 7  

Children entering first grade will receive their Bibles in worship. Parents, to 
receive a Bible, please provide your child’s full name to Sarah Ordille, direc-
tor of Kids Ministries, at sordille@tumchtown.org, before Wednesday, Sept. 3. 

 

Hospitality Team Training—Sunday, Sept. 21, 12-2 PM  

All disciples serving with our Hospitality Team as well as any-
one interested in joining the team are encouraged to attend 
a post-worship training session in Fellowship Hall. A light 
lunch will be provided. The training will refresh our approach 
to creating a welcoming environment on Sunday mornings as 
well as give team members a chance to meet new disciples. Please RSVP for 
a headcount by Wednesday, Sept. 17. Anyone new looking to join, please 
also notify Kathy Kelly, team lead, at hospitality@tumchtown.org. 

 

Spring Place Workshop—Begins Monday, Sept. 22, 6:30-8 PM 

PLACE is part of the Preparing and Planting plots of our Dis-
cipleship Garden, and Pastor Rob encourages you to partici-
pate to help grow your faith. The workshop explores your 
personality and reveals spiritual gifts and environments in 
which you thrive. Led by facilitators Kay Baxter and Donna 
Friedrich, classes meet for five weeks in room 301. Childcare is available. To 
register scan the QR code, mark the Connect Card, or contact Kay Baxter, 
Discipleship director, at kbaxter@tumchtown.org or 717-612-8346. Deadline 
to register is Sunday, Sept. 15. 

 

GO 

Adult Music Programs to Resume—Thursday, Aug, 28 

Trinity’s music programs will soon resume for fall, and invite you to participate. 
No experience? No worries, we provide training! We have openings for hand 
bell ringers and all voice parts in the choir. Rehearsals are held Thursday 
evenings in room B117 (Music Room). Hand bell choir begins at 6:30 PM. 
Contact Kaye Miller, director, at kmiller@tumchtown.org  with questions. Sanc-
tuary Choir begins rehearsal at 7:45 PM. Contact Kathy Robison, director, at 
krobison@tumchtown.org with questions.  
 
Teachers Needed 

Kids Ministries seeks individuals with a passion for sharing their faith and  
guiding children in their spiritual development. If interested, see Sarah Ordille,  
director of Kids Ministries, or email sordille@tumchtown.org. 


